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August 2, 2022 

 

Sent Electronically to Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov 

 

Ms. Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director & General Counsel  

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

 

Effective immediately, Brian Golembiewski, an employee of the Department of Energy and 

Environmental Protection, has kindly agreed to serve as my designee, until a replacement 

designee is identified, on the Connecticut Siting Council pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. § 16-

50j(b), following the recent departure from the Department of my prior designee. Mr. 

Golembiewski is a Supervising Environmental Analyst within the Land & Water Resources 

Division of the Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse.  He is already familiar with the 

business and operations of the Connecticut Siting Council, having served as a prior 

commissioner’s designee.  I appreciate Mr. Golembiewski’s willingness to serve and am 

confident that he will be able to quickly familiarize himself with the ongoing matters of the 

Council.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Katie S. Dykes 

Commissioner 

 

 

Cc: Nora Dannehy, General Counsel to Governor Lamont 

 Brian Golembiewski, DEEP 
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